
12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Country Fire Authority     
C/- Property Officer 
PO BOX 701 
MOUNT WAVERLEY  VIC  3149 
 
 
 
Dear Interested Party 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 



• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 
• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 

www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Country Fire Authority   
C/ - David Allen Manager of Community Safety 
PO BOX 1071 
BENDIGO  VIC  3552 
 
 
 
Dear David Allen 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 



• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 
• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 

www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Dja Dja Wurrung Aboriginal Corporation 
PO Box 1026 
BENDIGO  VIC  3552 
 
 
 
Dear Dja Dja Wurrung Aboriginal Corporation 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 

• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say


• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 
www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Regional Roads Victoria 
61 Lansell Street 
BENDIGO VIC 3550 
 
 
 
Dear Regional Roads Victoria 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 

• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say


• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 
www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Coliban Water 
PO Box 2770 
BENDIGO DC VIC 3554 
 
 
 
Dear Coliban Water 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 

• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say


• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 
www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Department of Education and Training 
GPO Box 4367 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 
 
 
 
Dear Department of Education and Training 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 

• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say


• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 
www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
State Emergency Service 
168 Sturt Street 
SOUTHBANK VIC 3006 
 
 
 
Dear Interested Party 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 

• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say


• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 
www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning  
Forest, Fire and Regions Group 
Box 3100 
Bendigo DC VIC 3554 
 
 
 
Dear Interested Party 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 



• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 
• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 

www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au


12 June 2020 
 
 
 
Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning  
Forest, Fire and Regions Group 
PO BOX 500 
EAST MELBOURNE VIC 8002 
 
 
 
Dear Interested Party 
 
Re: Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme Amendment C126macr: Notice of Preparation 

and Public Exhibition 
 
Earlier in the year, we wrote to people potentially affected by the proposed Amendment C126 
which was to be exhibited from 27 February to 30 March 2020, with hard copies available at 
Council offices.  

Due to pandemic restrictions, Council offices were closed from 18 March and we were unable to 
meet requirements of the Planning and Environment Act 1987.  

Because of the widespread impact of pandemic restrictions, the Planning and Environment Act 
1987 was recently amended to allow Victorian Councils to display amendment documents on 
their websites instead of providing physical hard copies for inspection at their offices.  

As a result, Council are re-exhibiting Amendment C126macr from 25 June 2020 to 03 August 
2020 and displaying the amendment documents on our website. This will provide you with further 
opportunity to access the amendment documents and make a submission if you wish to. 

Amendment C126macr proposes 34 changes to correct errors and anomalies and makes minor 
zoning and overlay mapping and ordinance changes to the Macedon Ranges Planning Scheme 
so that the planning scheme and planning controls are applied correctly and as they were 
intended. Further information about the amendment, including some Frequently Asked 
Questions, is provided on Council’s website.  

We also enclose the formal notice of the amendment which is being sent in accordance with Section 
19 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 and a copy of the explanatory report. A notice of the 
preparation of the Amendment will appear in the Government Gazette on 25 June 2020.   
You may inspect the amendment, any documents that support the amendment and the explanatory 
report about the amendment at the following locations: 
 



• Council’s website http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say 
• The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning website at 

www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection 
 

If you or your property are affected by the amendment you can make a submission to Council. A 
submission may be in support, oppose or just provide general feedback/comments for 
consideration. If you previously made a submission for C126macr, it remains valid and will be 
considered. You do not need to make a second submission unless you wish to raise new matters.  
 
All Submissions must be received by 3 August 2020.  
 
Please note that all submissions to Amendment C126macr will now become a public 
document and will be available for viewing by the public during the amendment process.  
 
To make a submission: 

• Mail it to: PO Box 151, Kyneton, VIC 3444 
• Submit through Council’s website at http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-

Council/News/Have-Your-Say  
• Email it to: mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au. 

 
If you have any questions in relation to the above matter please do not hesitate to contact Jack 
Wiltshire on 5421 9690. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jack Wiltshire 
Strategic Planner 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.delwp.vic.gov.au/public-inspection
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
mailto:mrsc@mrsc.vic.gov.au

